
Subject: computing session at GSI
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 16 Nov 2010 09:55:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

Time is going fast, and its only two weeks before the next collaboration meeting at GSI. With
this forum message, I would like to ask input for contributions for the computing session which
will be held on Thursday the 2nd of December in the afternoon starting at 14:00 hours. So
please, inform me if you would like to give a contribution by giving me a preliminary title and
time-slot needed.

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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